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Yahoo Mail - Your inquiry with Sokolove Law

Reference Number: 03779133
Dear Mr. Lake,

Thank you for contacting our office regarding a potential Asbestos Exposure claim.
After reviewing the information provided, we have determined that we will not be able
to assist you with your Asbestos Exposure claim. Accordingly, Sokolove Law, LLC (or
Sokolove Law, LLP if applicable - each "Sokolove Law") and Environmental Litigation
Group, PC will be closing your file and will not be taking any further action on your
behalf.

Please understand that our reason for not pursuing your claim may be based on
certain criteria and policies of our respective firms. Another lawyer may have a
different opinion. We strongly encourage you to immediately obtain a second opinion.

If our understanding is incorrect, please be advised that there is a statute of
limitations, which restricts the period of time in which your case must be filed. If you
fail to file within that period, you may be forever prohibited from doing so. We
encourage you to call your local Bar Association in order to obtain the name of an
attorney who can consider the potential matter and protect your rights within the
statute of limitations.

Again, thank you for selecting Sokolove Law to review your legal matter. We know you
have many choices, but we hope you will think of us in the future should another legal
matter come up. For a complete list of our practice areas, please visit our website at
www.SokoloveLaw.com.

Sincerely,
Ricky A. LeBlanc
Admitted in MA only

This email was sent from an unmonitored mailbox. If you have questions, please go to www.sokolovelaw.com. You may

also call us at (866) 444-9876
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